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Warning against Haffkin-Roth and South Korea Derivatives 

Exchange, SKDEX 

Finansinspektionen (the Swedish Financial Supervisory Authority) has today 

published this statement in order to warn investors against dealing with unau-

thorised firms. Haffkin-Roth is not authorised by Finansinspektionen and is 

therefore not entitled to provide financial services. Finansinspektionen has not 

received any notification of cross-border activities from other EES countries. 

  

Haffkin-Roth has a website (www.haffkin-roth.com) using the following ad-

dress: Asia Trade Tower, COEX Center, 159 Samsung-dong, Gangnam-gu 

135-729, Seoul, Korea. 

  

South Korea Derivatives Exchange, SKDEX, has a website (www.skdex.org) 

using the following address: New Millennium Hall, 50 Yonsei-ro, Seodaemun-

gu, Seoul 120-749, Korea.  

 

Haffkin-Roth's representatives contact investors in Sweden through unsolicited 

telephone calls.  

 

To find out whether a company or individual is authorised, check Finansin-

spektionen's website at: www.fi.se under "Authorisation". 
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